Book Corner:
News from the library

Welcome to the first edition of Book
Corner, our new library newsletter

It has been lovely welcoming all
the classes back to the library,

everyone has been enthusiastic
and eager to share what they've
been reading over the holidays.

A huge congratulations to all
those that completed the
Summer Reading Challenge -
what a fantastic achievement!

Each class has a weekly library
session, your child will know
which day it is. During these
sessions we browse and choose
a book to take home. This
library book must be brought
into school each week on their
library day (even if they have not
finished reading it yet!) so

everyone can take part in
book talk. Book talk, or “book
banter” as we call it, is an
integral part of inspiring our
pupils to enjoy reading for
pleasure. Itisan informal
discussion between peers
about the books we are
reading, why we chose them,
what we think of them and
what we would like to read
next.

Why not try “book banter” at

home and share what you
have been reading?
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Book Recommendation
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“It is about a special little boy,
it is so funny and heart
warming and happy”
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Storytime
in the Library

This week, Mrs. M has been
sharing the stories | Am
Bat and Shark in the Park
with Year 1. Both are
delightful interactive tales
filled with plenty of humor!

Years 2 and 3 have been
captivated as Mrs. M reads
Show and Tell, an out of
this world adventure about
a class with a lot to learn,
from the author Rob
Biddulph.
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Look out for these New Arrivals on the library shelves

The Bad Guys
Volumes 1-12
By Aaron Blabey

Everyone is
wrong about Mr
Wolf. Just
because he's got
big pointy teeth
and razor sharp
claws doesn't

make him a bad guy. No, he's a good guy — and so
are his friends. They are definitely NOT criminals.

Yes, really. And they've started The Good Guys
Club to prove it. They're going to be heroes.

Written like a comic book, this is a very funny story
full of action and crazy characters.
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On the first day of the summer holidays he arrives
at his secret hide to find police everywhere. A
convicted robber has broken out of prison and is
hiding in Aves Wood.

Twitch
by M.G. Leonard

Twitch has three
pet chickens, four
pigeons, swallows
nesting in his
bedroom and a
passion for
birdwatching.

Can Twitch use his talents for birdwatching in the
hunt for the dangerous prisoner and find the

missing loot?
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This is just a taster of the many
brilliant books we will be
introducing into the library
throughout this term.
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On Your Marks, Get Set... Gold!
by Scott Allen

This amusing and interesting book is a great
place to start for primary school age children
interested in learning more about the great
variety of Olympic and Paralympic sports,
from Judo to Artistic Gymnastics and
everything inbetween.

Rosie Revere and
the Raucous

Riveters
by Andrea Beaty

@ROSIE .
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AND THE EAUCIJUSHWETERS

Rosie Revere has
just splattered
the kitchen with
ketchup while
testing

prototypes for a
"ﬂ"‘" bt b snake-repelling

contraption, when her great aunt Rose sends a
request for help.

Aunt Rose introduces Rosie to a group of elderly
ladies, known as the Blue River Riveters, who built
aeroplanes during World War Il.

Can Rosie use her engineering brain to make a
machine to help?

This lively, illustrated story sees the character of
Rosie Revere make the transition from picture book
to a first "chapters" book for newly independent
readers.

All book summaries are taken from The Book Trust, Goodreads and Love Reading 4 Kids.




WAS KINDLY DONATED TO
LANGNEY PRIMARY ACADEMY
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Birthday Books

This term we are introducing a new birthday
tradition to Langney, "Birthday Books". On the
occasion of a child's birthday, families can donate
a book or two to the school which will go in the
library or class book corner, with a special
bookplate inside to say who kindly donated it.

Our school library and class book corners have
been updated and refreshed over the past two
years and a genuine love of reading and book
talk has been thoroughly embraced across the
whole school. These donated books will help
continue to grow and develop our book
collection and build on this enthusiasm.

If you would like to donate a book, you can
purchase from any bookseller, however, we have
created Amazon wish lists, full of handpicked
books, perfectly tailored for each year group that
you can select from.
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Coming up this term...

Black History Month
National Poctry Day
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If you would like to recommend a
book you’ve been reading for the next
edition of Book Corner pop into the
library and speak to Mrs M.

Of course, it doesn't have to be your child's
birthday for you to donate a book, these wish lists
can be accessed throughout the year!

Any books purchased using our Amazon wish list
links can be sent directly to the school by selecting
the Langney Primary Academy Gift Registry
address at checkout. Please let us know if you have
purchased a book and would like us to include
either your name, or your child’'s name on a
bookplate as a sign of appreciation from us!

Wish List Links
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Book Recommendation

Mrs M is currently reading
Impossible Creatures by
e Katherine Rundell.

_ IMPOSSIE . -
( ]”\‘I This is a captivating

= J adventure filled with
mythical creatures and a
heartwarming friendship.
The vivid descriptions and
imaginative world-building
make this a must-read for

fantasy lovers age 9+.
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https://amzn.eu/2dUFPuA
https://amzn.eu/fHXR3cS
https://amzn.eu/cOWl8Lo
https://amzn.eu/30Shg9N

